
Welcome to the Harriet Tubman Elementary School community from the 
Kindergarten Welcoming Committee! We are a group of families with recent 
Kindergarten students; we look forward to greeting you, connecting you with other 
families and supporting you throughout the school year.

We hope you will join us for our informal playdates this summer to meet other 
Kindergarten families. All playdates will be at Weisman Park, 901 West Oakdale Ave. 
Note that Weisman has a water feature.

Sun, June 2 – 1pm-3pm
Sun, July 14 – 1pm-3pm
Sun, Aug 18 – 1pm-3pm

We have also started an informal, family-only Facebook group to connect that can be 
found at facebook.com/groups/tubman2033.

Any questions? Please feel free to contact any member of the Kindergarten 
Welcoming Committee 

Welcome to Kindergarten 
at Tubman Elementary!

Sandy Minea
Sandra.Minea@gmail.com

Kaitlan Keppler
Kaitlan.Keppler@gmail.com

Rachel Abramowitz
rachelehammer@gmail.com

Elizabeth Wieland
elizabeth.a.wieland@gmail.com
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